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Ambition · Pride · Success  

12th February 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Enrichment week 2020 
 
Following on from the success of last year’s Enrichment Week, we are going to be using the last week of the 
summer term for it again. This year will be slightly different to last, but only in terms of offering students even 
more experiences.  
 
Specific details of each day will be published in the summer term once overriding elements have been confirmed.  
 
The key change for this year is the Monday’s Community Day. The concept of the day is to have Year 7, 8 and 9 
involved in a variety of volunteering activities, giving back into the community in which we are based.  
 
The first stage of the Community Day’s volunteering, is to offer any student in Year 7, 8 or 9 the opportunity to 
volunteer/work shadow at a family or friends place of work. Not only does this provide an opportunity to 
experience the real world of work, but also a chance for students to support in their parents place of work and to 
help with any tasks as needed.  
 
Once I know how many students are taking up this exciting opportunity, I will then be able to confirm the current 
in school plans for the day for the remaining students. 
 
If you intend to have your son or daughter volunteer at your workplace, or a family friend’s place of work, all I 
require is the attached form to be completed and returned to me by Friday 20th March. Students will need to 
return their forms to reception, please don’t hand forms to other members of staff. 
 
If you have any questions, please do email me via megawn@haileyburyturnford.com.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mr N Megaw 
Assistant Principal 
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